[image: ]Republic of the Philippines
Province of Samar
MUNICIPALITY OF CALBIGA
Office of the Mayor

September 4,2017


____________________________

____________________________


Dear Sir/Ma’am;

 Greetings!

We are pleased to invite you to attend the Festival Planning and Management Seminar Workshop to be held on September 11 to 13, 2017 at the Visitor’s Center Bacyaran Calbiga, Samar. The resource speakers are from group of cultural experts from DOT, CCP, Philippine Madrigal. This is to promote, conserve and preserve cultural heritage of the province of Samar uniquely possesses and consequently create a common feeling of “pride of place”.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Free registration. For any inquiries, please get in touch with Man-man (09958369593) or Rosemarie (09157523745). Please confirm your attendance on or before September 8, 2017.

We look forward to your support.

Sincerely Yours,


LUZVIMINDA L. NACARIO	
Municipal Mayor 
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